

BlackBridge • 3528 30th St. N. • Lethbridge, AB • T1H 6Z4 • Canada

17 November 2013

Scott Soenen Chief Technology Officer, BlackBridge 3528 30th Street N, Lethbridge, Alberta T1H 6Z4, Canada

Phone: +1 403 381 2800 Fax: +1 403 381 2804

To Canadian Embassy, Mexico:

Re: Letter of Recommendation

I am pleased to write this letter to recommend services of G&G Gestoria en Comercio Exterior, S.C. During the 2013 ICT Trade Mission in Mexico, we had a chance to work with them closely. G&G provided excellent service in arranging matchmaking meetings with potential clients. In addition, they have provided detailed information for coordination in advance. They have been in constant contact with us to follow up on the progress of our agenda in the trade mission. They were very good at understanding our particular needs for the matchmaking. Their staff worked efficiently and dedicatedly. The meeting they have arranged helped us promoting our company to the Mexican market. So, I sincerely recommend their professional services.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best Regards,

Scott Soenen